

Lowrie Primary F growing together supporting each other





The Lowrie PTA serves students, parents, and staff and acts with the purpose of celebrating our commonality and diversity, while strengthening and bringing together Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community

Important Dates Coming Up

No School

Dec. 20th

No School - Winter Break

Dec. 20th - Jan. 3rd

Snowball Dance

Jan. 24th - 6:30 - 8:00pm

Next PTA Meeting

Jan. 29th - 6:00 - meet and greet

6:30 - 7:30pm - general meeting

'More Books for Lowrie!"

Thank you to all who participated in the Fall For helping Carnival this year, we had great fun and...**bonus** raised money for



Lowrie! Our goal was to purchase leveled reading books for classrooms and the PTA Executive Committee just approved \$500 to be spent on achieving that goal! Thanks PTA and Lowrie Community for your support this year and we look forward to seeing what else we can accomplish together.

~Dianne Knight, Carnival Committee Chair



Due to popular demand, the first ever **Lowrie Directory** is here! Directories went home with students last week. The Lowrie PTA provided one for each family. If you are a PTA member, your PTA card should be attached as well. If you are not a PTA member, you can still become a member! We hope you enjoy this great resource! http://www.lowriepta.com/join-pta/



Stay Connected...

Facebook facebook.com/ lowrieprimarypta Website! lowriepta.com √imeo lowriepta.com/vimeo/ Watch this space for details regarding Lowrie's biggest fundraiser of the year! The Lowrie Spring Auction will be in May 2014. There will be many volunteer opportunities. We will have special need of our most creative and connected members of the Lowrie community to make this auction a success. We will have a date and venue announced soon.



CONGRATULATIONS!

To Stephanie Gutierrez of Mr. Sweeney's 5th grade class! She was the winner of our yearbook cover contest. Her drawing will be on the cover

of the 2013-2014 yearbook! Great job Stephanie!

Winter SnowBall Dance January 24th 6:30-8:00pm!

Save the Date! The gym will be transformed into a winter wonderland! Bring your family, friends & neighbors - there will be plenty of fun to go around! More info coming soon!



Have you ordered your yearbook yet? Just a friendly rooks reminder (if you have not done so already), there's still time to order the Yearbook for the early bird price of \$13. The order deadline is Dec.19,2013. Memories fade over time, but a yearbook is forever! Go to ybpay.lifetouch.com and enter the code 11709414 or pick up a flyer at the Lowrie PTA Bulletin Board.



Lowrie School Store - We are looking for anyone who would like to help get the school store off the ground! Anyone interested in helping decide merchandise, pricing, schedules and all the rest is encouraged to please send an email to

lowriepta@gmail.com. This exciting and fun opportunity is a great way to get involved! We could use your help and expertise!



Giving Tree - The Giving Tree went up Monday morning, with items requested by families in need in our Lowrie community. Please stop by and grab a tag and help us ensure that everyone has a happy holiday season.



All contributions are GREATLY appreciated! Thank you so much!